
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear families, 
 
Next week we are very much looking forward to our Enrichment Day on Monday, focused on drama. All children 
will be seeing a performance and taking part in workshops. A huge thank you to our PTA who are fully funding this 
event! If your child normally has PE on this day, they will not need to wear their kit to school.  
Year 4 are also going on their Pioneer residential next week which is such a wonderful experience. We will aim to 
upload daily photos onto Facebook for parents. 
 
Sometimes parents and carers like to drop us an email to raise queries or concerns. Unless there is an emergency 
that we may need to know about in advance of the next day, please can I ask that any emails sent are sent during 
working hours – for us we consider these to be 8am-6pm, Monday to Friday. This is to ensure that we can respond 
to the query in a timely way and are most likely to be able to contact you about it whilst we are still in the school 
building. I appreciate your support with this. 
 
Next Friday evening we are hosting The Friends of Oakmeadow who are running a quiz night – poster below. 
Entrance will be via main reception. We look forward to seeing you there! We also look forward to welcoming 
ProStrike into school on Friday for the penalty shoot-out fundraising event. Thank you for supporting your child 
with sponsors for this! 
 
Best wishes for the weekend, 
Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 3 Menu of the new 

Spring/Summer 2024 menu shared with homes this 

week. 
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Friday 19th April 2024 

Bug Club Breakfast and After School Club 

bookings : 

Our Little Bug Club Wraparound provision is becoming 

increasingly popular, and we are no longer able to take 

late bookings via email or over the telephone except in 

emergency situations. Registers are available on a half 

termly basis for you to book your slots on our School 

Money website. We close our registers on the 

Wednesday before the week is due to start so that we 

can ensure we have the correct number of staff 

available to meet the legally required ratios. If you are 

unable to book a slot this would mean, we are full on 

that day.  

We do accept the childcare tax-free vouchers for the 

Wraparound provision and if this is an option you would 

like to use please let the school office know and the 

team can guide you through the process of using these. 
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